
 

Japanese Language Program, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, had the Internal 
Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for the academic year 2019 

On August 13th, 2020, Assistant Professor Dr.  Buabuttri Ronnarithivichai, the Vice-Dean for 
Research and Educational Services of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, presided 
over and welcomed the board of the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for the 
academic year 2019 at Nipanapadol Conference Room, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences. 

The board of the Internal Quality Assurance for Bachelor of Arts Program in Japanese 
consisted of Assistant Professor Varunee Padmasamkh as a chairperson, Assistant Professor Dr. 
Prakob Phon-Ngam as a committee, Ms.  Auemporn Rungsiri as a committee, and Ms.  Toonlada 
Phetampai as a secretary for this issue.  For the result, Japanese Language Program met the 
standard of Internal Quality Assurance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


